
It is amazing to think we are ap-
proaching the half way point in 

our school year. Seems like October and has 
absolutely flown by. As we look forward to the 
upcoming holiday season, I want to encourage 

everyone to take the time to reflect and be thank-
ful to live and work in our Davis school commu-

nity. For me, I am truly thankful to serve a won-
derful school community where we have the best 

students, tremendous family and community 
involvement, loving staff, and incredible teach-

ers. All stakeholders working together will help 
us take steps towards achieving our goals of 
100% student success.  

Reaching Our Goals 

One step we can take that will help us reach our 

school goals is to actually know what those 

goals are. You may have seen our staff shirts 

with the number “500” on the back. This number 

refers to our point total goal for school grade. 

Last year when our school earned an “A” again 

our total points earned was 461. The higher 

point total simply means that more students are 

achieving and growing at higher levels. Our goal 

for both English Language Arts (ELA) and 

Mathematics is that 80% percent of our students 

will reach proficiency and 75% of our students 

will make learning gains as measured by the 

Florida Standards Assessment (FSA).  

Did you see our Marquee?  It currently states 

“Did your student make their MAP growth 

goal? . . . Ask them!” The Measures of Academ-
ic Progress (MAP) assessment is given two 

times per year for grades 3-5 and three times for 
K-2. This assessment has been an accurate pre-
dictor of our school grade in the spring. Present-

ly, every teacher in our school is in the process 
of having data chats with their classes and stu-

dents to understand their current performance 
and to set growth goals. Teachers have also been 

sending home goal-setting worksheets to com-
municate MAP learning goals the students have 

set for themselves. 

How you can help your child grow academically 
is to ask them about the Personalized Learning 

Platform (PLP) on Clever. The PLP for grades 3
-5 students gives specific and targeted activities 
that address areas of need for both ELA and 

math. Once students logon to the PLP celebrate 
those strength areas and click on the areas with 

lower scores to help guide support for the stand-
ard. If any assistance is needed, please feel free 

to contact your student’s teacher for support. We 
have set the bar higher this year because togeth-
er we can do this! I look forward to seeing our 

students and school make incredible growth to 
reach our goals.  

Thank you for your continued support of every 

student reaching their growth goal and our over-
all school total of 500 points for school grade. 
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( 7 2 7 ) 7 2 5 - 7 9 7 2  

• 11/5 - Chuck 

E. Cheese 

Spirit Night 3-

9PM 

• 11/8 - Family 

Lunch Day 

(weather 

permitting) 

• 11/12 - Veter-

ans Day Con-

cert 7PM 

• 11/13 - Great 

American 

Teach In 

• 11/15 - All Pro 

Dad 7:45AM 

• 11/20 - PTA 

Fundraiser 

Celebration 

• 11/20 - Sky 

Zone Spirit 

night 4-8PM 

• 11/25-29 

Thanksgiving 

Break  

• 12/3-10               

Holiday Shop 

• 12/6 - Movie 

Night 

• 12/6 - Holiday 

Shop Open 

During Movie 

Night 5:30-

8PM 

Principal: William Durst                      

Assistant Principal: Kathryn Gualtieri   

Area 1 Associate  

Superintendent: 

Mr. Ward Kennedy 

(727) 588-5023 
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Family Lunch Day: November 8th 

Healthy School Team 

 

meet their class at the end 

of their scheduled lunch 

time. 

 
Just a reminder that all par-
ents can have lunch with 
their children at anytime. 
On non-family lunch days, 
parents can still have lunch 
with their children, but need 
to check their child out and 
eat either in the outdoor 
classroom in the front of the 

school or on the front steps.  
Students need to be back 
with their class at the end of 
their lunch time.  

Weather Permitting!  

All visitors must have a 

government issued ID to 

check in at the front desk.  

Please know your child’s 

lunch time and wait for 

them in the courtyard or on 

the long bench in the cafete-

ria so you can take them 

outside for lunch.  Make 

sure your child is on time to 

L E I L A  G .  D A V I S  E L E M E N T A R Y  
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Save the Date: Our Annual Holiday Shop is coming to Leila Da-

vis December 3-10th.  Special Late Hours will be on our Family Movie 

Night, December 6th, and the Holiday Shop will be open from 5:30-

8PM.  Students will be able to get all of their holiday shopping done for 

their loved ones! 

L E I L A  G .  D A V I S  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Save the Date: Family Movie Night is on Friday, December 6th at 

6:30PM on the PE Court.  Join us for a family movie and hot chocolate 

provided by PTA.  Don’t forget to bring your chairs or blankets.  Dinner 

and drinks will be available for purchase.  More details will be coming 

soon 



P A G E  4  2 6 3 0  L A N D M A R K  D R .  

My School Bucks-Online Program 

 

My School Bucks is an online payment portal special-
ly designed to allow parents to make convenient, any-
time payments to their children's school meal ac-
counts. Create a new account with My School Bucks 
using the student's 10 digit local ID number. You can 
find this number in Focus, which is located in the Dis-
trict's Home Page drop down menu; once in Focus, 
search under "Local Student ID". Each student will 
need his/her own account.  

Hello Bear Cub Families, 

If you are new to Davis or have not given permission on 

www.artsonia.com, please do as soon as possible. You 

will need the parent code and I can give that to you.  All 

you need to do is email me your child’s name, grade 

level and teacher’s name. If you are in Kindergarten, 

you should have received instructions on how to grant 

permission for your child on a small half sheet of pa-

per.   

Artsonia, www.Artsonia.com, is a virtual art gallery that 

accumulates each and every year that your child has Art 

class. A parent volunteer  or I will upload artwork to the 

site and you will receive an email stating that your stu-

dent has new artwork available. Once you view it, you 

can Facebook it, Twitter or Instagram it. This works out 

so well for those of us who have families out of state 

and you want to show grandma what her grandchild 

just  made in art class!                                               

This also makes holiday shopping a breeze because you 

can buy your child’s artwork on numerous items in the 

gift shop and hand them out as Christmas presents. I 

must add, the products that I have seen from Artsonia 

are quality products!  When you purchase something  

 

from the giftshop, Davis gets 20% of that money back. 

So it is a year-long fundraiser and allows us to buy spe-

cial art supplies .  

If you have EVER purchased anything from Artsonia, I 

would love to have a picture of the item, or your child 

with the item.  I would like to start a bulletin board ad-

vertising Artsonia and how amazing it is but I  need 

your help with the photos. If you could send me a pho-

to, I would greatly appreciate it, my email is bal-

daufg@pcsb.org.                                               

Donations: We are always looking for donated items in 

the art room, some of which you may already have just 

lying around your house such as baby wipes, Clorox 

wipes, egg cartons, and gallon size Ziploc bags. We are 

always collecting stuff, so just send the items into 

school with your child and have them drop it off at the 

art room.    Thank you for supporting the Arts at Da-

vis!                                                                                    

  

Creatively yours, 

Mrs. Baldauf’s Paint Palette 

Café News 

Please use the website link to add funds to your 
student's prepaid account 
at  www.myschoolbucks.com 

http://www.artsonia.com
http://www.Artsonia.com
mailto:baldaufg@pcsb.org
mailto:baldaufg@pcsb.org
http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
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In the Media Center this month we have enjoyed the 
class pumpkins on display. Thank you PTA for provid-
ing the pumpkins for the homeroom moms and dads to 
decorate with the classes! We had some amazing story-
book character pumpkins on display this year.  
 
Makerspace stations were open to Kindergarten through 
3rd grade this month.  Classes have enjoyed coming and 
tinkering with the items in Makerspace while collaborat-
ing and problem solving!  Intermediate classes will be 
invited to join Makerspace next month.   
 
Do you have a 3rd, 4th, or 5th grader interested in being 
part of this year’s Battle of the Books?  Our school Bat-
tle of the Books will be held in January.  Students who 
are interested in trying out for a Battle team should be 
reading the 15 Sunshine State books now.  This year stu-
dents who read and pass a Reading Counts quiz can earn 

Brag Tags for each book.  Click here for a list of the 
Sunshine State books  https://www.floridamediaed.org/
uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/3-5_2019-
20_ssyra_poster.pdf 
 
 
 
The library is always in need of volunteers.  This month 
we have circulated over 4,100 books!  We are always in 
need of help shelving books and assisting students with 
checkout.  If you are interested in stopping by and volun-
teering time in the Media Center please let Mrs. Scott or 
Mrs. Reed know. 

If you would like to help the school 
financially, your contributions directly 
impact our classrooms and school! 
 
Thank you to the following  families 
and businesses: 

 
Davis Business Partner ($350 and up) 

Davis Dreamers ($300 and above) 

• Ray & Patricia Martinez 

• Pinizzotto Family and Pfeffer Co. 

Davis Partner ($200-$299) 

• Pfeffer Foundation 

Davis Friend ($100-$199) 

• Mr. Piazza 

• Betsy Hagenow 

 

Davis Associate (up to $99) 

• Bowe Family 

• Raas Family 

 

If you are interested in sponsoring a class, program, becoming 

a business partner, or donating to the school please see the 

front office, your child’s teacher, or contact Dominica Reed at 

reeddom@pcsb.org for more details.  

Adopt-A-Class & Program Sponsorship 

Media Matters  

https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/3-5_2019-20_ssyra_poster.pdf
https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/3-5_2019-20_ssyra_poster.pdf
https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/3-5_2019-20_ssyra_poster.pdf
mailto:reeddom@pcsb.org


Volunteer Information  
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If you love children and want to make a dif-

ference in their lives, please come mentor stu-

dents in need of a good role model and have 

lunch with them during their 30 minute lunch 

once a week.  Please consider taking the one 

hour class so you can become a Lunch Pal! 

Sign up here to go to a Lunch Pal Training 

and Information:  

www.pcsb.org/mentor  

Level II Fingerprints   

Lunch Pal Mentors Needed 

Have you gone for your finger-

prints for your Level II volunteer 

status, but have not gotten your 

Level II badge?  If so, contact 

Dominica Reed at reed-

dom@pcsb.org  so you can get 

your paperwork for your badge.  

Remember, ANY activities 
at school, other than com-
ing in to have lunch with 
your child, requires you to 
be a registered volunteer 
and have activated your 
volunteer status for this 

school year. This includes field trips, holiday 
parties, Field Day, Spring Fling, classroom 
parties, etc.   If you would like to participate 
and are not a registered volunteer, please 
register to become a volunteer  at 
www.pcsb.org/volunteerregistration  
   

All volunteers  must stop by the front office 

to check in and receive a badge or sticker to 

wear while on campus.  Please sign in and out 

on the Volunteer Sign In Sheet.  Also, make 

sure you have coordinated your arrival time 

with your teacher .  If you have any questions 

please contact Dominica Reed at Reed-

Dom@pcsb.org 

Volunteer of the Month 
Chris Correira is our Volunteer of the Month.  

Chris has consistently come in for the last sever-

al years to follow his Lunch Pal every week dur-

ing lunch.  He also helps out in the classroom 

with many activities and always steps up when  

we need a helping hand.  We 

are so grateful to have such a 

wonderful  volunteer here at 

Davis.  Thank you for all of 

your hard work! 

mailto:ReedDom@pcsb.org
mailto:ReedDom@pcsb.org




ALL PRO DAD- DAD’S DAY 
11/15 at 7:45am within the 
school’s Media Center 
 
By: John Varlese Jr- Team Captain 
and proud father of a Third Grader 

 
Wow! What a great first quarter it has been at Leila Da-
vis for our All Pro Dad Chapter. We have had the won-
derful pleasure of hosting two All Pro Dad- Dad’s Day 
Breakfasts, a night out at the ballpark with the Clearwa-
ter Threshers, a fun and exciting game of Kids vs Par-
ents Kickball, and an unforgettable evening with some 
truly imaginative trunks at Trunk-or-Treat. With lots 
more planned on the horizon this is going to be a memo-
rable year. 
 
We encourage our All Pro Families (male or female) to 
join us at to our next All Pro Dad’s Day Friday, Novem-
ber 15th at 7:45am in the school’s Media Center.  This 
month’s topic will be “Leadership”. Being a leader 
means seeing something that needs to be done and bring-
ing people together to do it. A leader serves, gives direc-
tions, and inspires others to reach a goal. As a parent, 
you are the leader of your home. The example of leader-
ship you display is invaluable for teaching your children 
how to be a leader.  
 
Kids in attendance on our November 15th All Pro Dad’s 
Day will receive a free kids's cookbook courtesy of John 
Hopskins All Children's Hospital, just in time to help 
with the Thanksgiving Day meal. Throughout the school 
year we will continue to meet every third Friday of the 
month for one hour, with a primary focus on influencing 
our children in truly significant ways, encouraging them 
to be well-rounded respected individuals, all while be-

lieving in themselves through the power of love and sup-
port of family. Your encouragement enriches your 
child’s life, improves their grades, and fills their life 
with pride. You make a powerful impact!  
 
All Pro Dad’s Day is an exceptional and fulfilling 
monthly event held at Leila Davis welcoming dads, 
along with all strong family role models (male or fe-
male), to spend quality time bonding with their children, 
strengthening their family relationships, along with 
building up an involved and dedicated group of families 
within the Davis Community. Come out and enjoy a 
welcoming breakfast together, discuss openly how proud 
you are of your kid(s), partake in character building ex-
ercises, explore some key parenting topics, and at the 
end of the meeting, kids will even have an opportunity to 
win our monthly raffles.  
 
To learn more about the Leila G. Davis Elementary All 
Pro Dad Chapter, and get monthly meeting alerts and 
activity updates please join our local chapter at https://
allprodadsday.com/chapters/1772, or “like” our Closed-
Group Facebook Page (search Leila Davis All Pro Dad).  
 
I would like to take a moment and thank Chick-Fil-A 
and Taco Bell for their generosity and support in spon-
soring our first two breakfast gatherings. 

K-Kids is a ser-
vice organiza-
tion for 3rd, 4th, 
and 5th graders 
here at Davis.  
K-kids stands 
for Kiwanis 
Kids and strives 

to improve our school and our community.  K-Kids 
hosted the pumpkin voting of the class pumpkins 
in October.  We raised over $1000.00 for the 
Coach Harvey Memorial Scholarship fund just 

from pumpkin voting! Thank you to all that partici-
pated. 
 
November 11th – 15th K-Kids will be having a 
canned food drive.  ”Can” you do it? We are chal-
lenging students to bring in 1 can a day for 5 days! 
K-Kids want to “can”cel hunger in our area. All 
items collected will be donated to the Mattie Wil-
liams Neighborhood Family Center in Safety Har-
bor.  

Collecting leftover Hallow-

een candy from November 1

-12th to send to our veter-

ans and troops overseas .   

https://allprodadsday.com/chapters/1772
https://allprodadsday.com/chapters/1772


Class Pumpkins 
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